
3/2/14

Dear parents/students,

This week, we are concluding the final unit of the class “The United States and World Affairs,” which focuses on the structure, function and lasting impact of U.S. foreign policy decisions.  This week, we will finish “Hotel Rwanda,” and students will complete assignments on the role of the United States in foreign affairs.  Next week, the focus will be on Final Exam Study and student presentations on service learning projects.

  If students are missing any assessments, please let them know that they will become a “zero” soon—if you have any questions, please send me an email at jgreen@clarenceville.k12.mi.us.  Please remind your student that the service learning project is a requirement for the course and the course is a requirement for graduation.  If a service learning project and presentation is not completed by the end of the course, and the student would otherwise pass the class, the student will receive an “I” for the class until the project and presentation are completed.    
I will be posting a list of possible essay questions on the Final Exam to “moodle,” (the online portion of this class located on www.clarenceville.k12.mi.us.)  We will spend time in class analyzing and discussing these questions prior to the Final Exam.  Parents may view the “Civics—Green” course page as a guest and I encourage parents to do so—the enrollment key is “CIVICS.”  Please email me if you have any questions or concerns at jgreen@clarenceville.k12.mi.us.


-J. Green

